
CANTERBURY CEMETERY COMMITTEE 

157 MAIN STREET 

CANTERBURY, NB 

Monday May 29th 2023 

Dear Mr. Geburt & District Education Council, 

I, Tanya Cloutier, President of the Canterbury Cemetery Committee, am writing you with request 

regarding a specific piece of land, currently located on the extended property of Canterbury High School 

is currently not being used by the school, as surplus, so that it could be acquired by the Canterbury 

Cemetery Committee. 

Our cemetery is running out of space, and we believe this parcel of land would give us space and the 

time needed to look for more property or new ways for families to lay their loved ones to rest.   

This land is away from the school, so would not affect the day to day operation, nor would it be close to 

where children play. 

We ask you to consider this request.  I have enclosed pictures showing the parcel of land.  The piece we 

are looking for is highlighted in yellow and as you can see runs along the cemetery.   

If you have any questions please reach out to me at any time. 

 

Thank-you 

Tanya Cloutier 

President, Canterbury Cemetery Committee 

(506)323-8065 


